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Representative Harry Crawford

House District 21

There are Five major parts of the 2006 Cruise Ship Initiative

Two of them have already been modified by enacted bills:

· HB 134 passed in 2009, modified the environmental discharge rules in Sections 4-9
· HB 217, passed in 2007, modified the rules for disclosing commissions paid to cruise lines by on-shore excursions and tours (Section 10)
Two others have pending bills:

· HB 208 would eliminate Section 2, the gambling tax
· HB 167 would give a tax credit against the state corporate income tax (imposed on cruise lines by Section 3) for voluntary contributions to the state tourism marketing entity
Only one does not have an attempted change:

· Section 1, the $50 Head Tax.  A bill that would have modified this, HB 222, was withdrawn by the sponsor in 2008
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